
 

 

 

The Accounting Collective invites you to share in the 

holiday cheer by celebrating with a few drinks and 

nibbles. 

 

We would love to see you from 4pm on Wednesday 

the 10th of December at our offices at 29 Commerce 

Lane, Te Puke. 

 

We look forward to seeing you 

James, Natalie, Liz, David & Robyn 


